DRAFT

OGRTF 02/13/2007 Meeting Notes
Attendance:

Stephen C. Knapp (Chair) Constellation                QSE            
410-468-3606

Jack Thormahlen                LCRA                          QSE           
512-473-3200 x-2635

Ann Boren                          ERCOT                                           
512-275-7411

Wayne Kemper                  Centerpoint                  TO              
713-207-2192

Colleen Frosch                   ERCOT                                           
512-248-4219

Rick Keetch                       Reliant                          QSE           
713-497-2526

Van Weldon                       ERCOT                                            
512-225-7031

Jose Gaytan                        ERCOT                                          
512-248-4279

Farzaneh Tafreshi

  ERCOT



512-225-7251

1) 9:40a.m.  Anti-trust Admonition
2) Review meeting notes from 01/09/07, minor changes were made and were approved.
3) Ann Boren will follow up on Operation Bulletin 309b as to why the PUC took out the term “Market Solution”. 

4) Steve Knapp will try to get a group of Subject Matter Experts for OGRR 188 in order to develop a procedure for testing the units.

5) Thursday Feb 15th meeting has been cancelled.

6) Jose Gaytan will contact the SPWG regarding the relay failure reporting form in section 6.

Feb 14, 2007 Meeting Notes

1) 9:10 Anti-trust Admonition 

2) Review System Voltage Profile Draft OGRR

3) Review of Hydro RRS in section 2.3.2.3 of Nodal OG

Feb 16, 2007 Meeting Notes

1) 9:00  Anti-Trust Admonition

2) PRR 654 removed the term “Market Solution” from ERCOT Documents

3) Review Section 3.1.5

4) Wayne Kemper will verify to whom a nuclear resource provides licensing agreements to 3.1.5 #8, #9, #10.

5) Steve Knapp will contact John Dumas and Curtis Crews regarding sections 3.1.5.1 and 3.1.5.3.1.

6) Jose Gaytan will speak with John Dumas and Ercot Modeling group regarding section 3.1.5.3.1 Maximum and Minimum capability.  Currently QSE’s only provide two points on the Curl and would be interested in providing more points. 

